
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
Contact: Major Delbert Myrick        Immediate Release 
Phone:  540.507.7229               December 05, 2024    
 
 
 
On December 04, 2024 at approximately 7:02PM, deputies with the Spotsylvania Sheriff’s 
Office responded to the 8100 block of Cherry Tree Drive for a report of a shooting. Units 
arrived on scene to find a 22-year-old female suffering from multiple gunshot wounds. 
Deputies provided immediate medical attention to the victim. Spotsylvania Fire and 
Rescue also responded and transported the female to a nearby hospital. The female 
victim is currently in critical but stable condition. Detectives are currently investigating 
this case. The shooting does not appear to be a random act of violence. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember, your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 
Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 

Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 
P3tips App: from Android or Google store 

 
 


